

Executive Director & Head Teacher Mr C. Hilton BA, Med, NPQH Harborne Academy Harborne Road Edgbaston Birmingham B15 3JL T 0121 464 2737 W www.harborneacademy.co.uk E enquiry@harborneacademy.co.uk

Wednesday 3rd September 2014

Dear Parent

I am delighted to inform you that your child's application for Harborne Academy 6th form has been processed. We are inviting **learners only** in for induction on Friday 5th September at 10am - 12pm.

During this time there will be a formal welcome from Mr Hilton and his Senior Team. Students will then have their photograph taken and a Harborne Academy Identification badge will be produced by our technicians. As the photographs are being taken it would be appropriate for learners to arrive in business wear. Students will receive their personalised timetable and there will also be an opportunity for your child to ask any questions and tours around the Academy will take place.

Mrs Mal, Director of Science, we will be taking learners on a trip to the British Science Festival at Birmingham University on Tuesday 9th September. Students will depart from 10am. The event finishes at 3pm and students will be dismissed from the University grounds. If you wish for your child to be brought back to the Academy please contact us.

Bursary information is currently being assessed for those students who have applied. I will be in contact with you to get bank details for BACS payments to be made if your application is successful. It may be necessary for me to ask for further details on eligibility evidence. If this is the case there will be a delay in the application decision.

Each subject will be selling the books needed for the course at a discounted rate you.

Please remind your child to bring their 2014 - 2015 16 - 18 photo ID card with the letter to claim back your £10.

Thank you

Mr Lewis
Director of Year

















